
 

 

 

The Child Minding Support Group is a resource for child minders 

looking for support, information and friendship.  

It offers a range of activities and receives support from the 

Children’s Dietician and Speech and Language Therapists. 

 It is aimed at Southwark child minders or anyone thinking of 

becoming a child 

minder in Southwark. 

You don’t have to 

book in to come, just 

turn up and bring 

your charges too - 

every Thursday in 

term time between 

10.00 am and 

midday at Dulwich 

Wood Children’s 

Centre. 

 

 

Visit www.aardvarkcc.com for more activities – there’s always 

something new 
 

Southwark childminder? 

http://www.aardvarkcc.com/

